
THE  PATRIARCHATE  VISITS  THE
ARMENIANS ON THE OCCASION OF
THE ARMENIAN CHRISTMAS DAY
On Wednesday, the 7th/20th 2016, the Patriarchate of Jerusalem
visited  the  Armenian  Patriarchate  on  the  occasion  of  the

Armenian Christmas Day, namely the 6th of January.

During  the  visit  of  the  Hagiotaphites  to  the  Armenian
Patriarchate in Jerusalem, His Beatitude Theophilos addressed
the  Armenian  Patriarch  in  English,  see  link:
https://en.jerusalem-patriarchate.info/2016/01/20/20242

In his reply speech, the Armenian Patriarch underlined the
importance of exchanging festive visits towards the creation
of a climate of dialogue, peace and cooperation.

From the Secretariat-General

httpv://youtu.be/pz6Iq5UqWcI
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